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12/08/2022  16:10:442022/1966/P OBJ Belsize Society by 

Tom Symes

The Belsize Society objects to this application for retrospective consent. 

Section 3 of the Draft Fitzjohns/Netherhall Conservation Area appraisal and management strategy includes 29 

Maresfield Gardens in its list of buildings which make a positive contribution to the conservation area.

 

Two photos of the second front door are shown in the Proposed ¿ Entrance Door Section of Application 

2022/1966/P.

 

As this added second door is visible from the street, despite the unpruned hedging between it and the 

pavement, it impacts on the character and design of the conservation area.  It changes the front elevation of 

the house, and sets a precedent for other owners and developers who may wish to make inappropriate and 

unacceptable changes in our conservation area.
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